NOTICE THAT THE ASSESSMENT ROLL IS 

AVAILABLE FOR EXAMINATION

FOR THE TOWN OF MERTON

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the assessment roll for the Town of Merton is open for inspection starting July 26th, 2016 at the Town Hall, W314N7624 Hwy 83, North Lake, WI. 

FURTHER BE ADVISED that the assessor for the Town of Merton will be present on July 26th, 2016 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the Town Hall, W314N7624 Highway 83, North Lake, WI 53064, and at said meeting instructional materials shall be available.  Please call 262-253-1142 for an appointment. 

If you have questions, please contact Holly R Claas, Town of Merton Acting Clerk at 262-966-2651 between 8:00a.m. and 3:00p.m. or in person at the Town Hall, W314N7624 Hwy 83 during regular business hours. 

Holly R Claas, WCMC

Acting Town Clerk 

